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5th May 2020 

 

Dear Year Six Pupils 

 

I hope you and your family are all keeping well and staying safe. Completing school work at home 

can be very challenging and sometimes it can feel difficult to motivate yourself, however the 

Year Six Team and I have been really pleased to hear how many of you have been tackling the 

work that we have sent home. It is so important to keep to a routine and to keep your brains 

working, as it will really help you to adjust when you return to education in the near future. 

Maintaining your basic skills in Reading, Spelling, Writing and Maths is crucial and all of these 

areas will help you access the different subjects at secondary school. I can appreciate how 

difficult it is to complete work on your own but it is really important that you keep trying hard. 

If you would like to access more online resources, go to the school website and look under the 

Parents tab and Home Learning section, for links to further useful resources.  

  

Over the past few weeks, we have received many messages, photos and videos of how all of you 

have been keeping busy. The Year Six Team and I have really enjoyed looking at them. I have 

been kept very busy sorting out Music planning for the whole school, Year 6 planning, completing 

online courses, helping Rosie with her school work and Michael with his skateboarding, 

entertaining Bertie and doing jobs around the garden.  I hope to see you all very soon! 

 

Best wishes 

 
Sarah Harrison 
 

Mrs Harrison 

Year 6 Teacher 
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